
BSS NEWSLETTER 
 

Work has been emailed home to everyone who is home 

schooling. Hard copies are available in the office. Please 

keep in touch and email us/ring us if you need further help 

or support. Class email addresses for sending work to 

your child’s class teacher or asking any questions you 

may have are below : 

BSSNursery@bank-st-stephens.lancs,sch.uk 

BSSReception@bank-st-stephens.lancs.sch.uk 

BSSYear1@bank-st-stephens.lancs.sch.uk 

BSSYear2@bank-st-stephens.lancs.sch.uk etc. etc. 

Monday and Friday mornings 

 Whole School Assemblies.  

Meetings will open at 8.45am to allow everyone to enter 
the meeting before 9am start. All are welcome! 

Class Zoom meetings are going really well and the teach-
ers are delighted how many children are coming to the 

meetings and completing their homework. Well done all of 
you!  

Parents and carers, you are doing an awesome job! 

January 15th 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Times Tables Rock Stars Class Champions 

1st: Y3 

2nd: Y5 

3rd: Y6 

4th: Y4 

Individual Champion: Eli Y3 

A clean sweep for Y3. Well done! 

 



 

 

Star Writers! 

 

Reception:  Natalia 

Y1  Kezia 

Y2  Daniel 

Y3   Thomas 

Y4   Chloe S 

Y5   Wesley 

Y6  Max B 

 

 

Stars of the Week! 

Nursery:   Amelia 

Reception:  Mia 

Y1  Daisy 

Y2  Octavia 

Y3  Emmy 

Y4    Ethan B 

Y5   Sophia 

Y6   Will 

  Christian Values Trophy for ENDURANCE 

goes to Brooke in Y3. This is her poem (and 

there is a selection of others on our school 

Facebook page for you to enjoy). 

https://www.facebook.com/Banks-St-

Stephens-C-of-E-Primary-School-

914899545247354 

Encourage others to realise how amazing they are, 

Never think you are alone, 

Don’t forget, nobody can be perfect, 

Unique is a word which describes everyone, 

Remember you are loved by many people, 

Always treat others the way you want to be treated, 

Never forget you are the reason people smile, 

Care for others, so they can feel how much they are loved, 

Enjoy every moment you live. 

                                                           Brooke McCarthy Y6 

 

This week our Stars of the Week and Writers of the Week are 

all home schooled children, who have been working so hard! 

Your certificates and pencils are in the school office ready for 

collection! 


